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FIELD TRIP TO VELLORE 

A Field trip was organised by Department of Mathematics on 10/03/2023, 21 

Students along with Three Staff members of  Department of Mathematics Visited Sripuram 

Golden Temple, The Vellore Fort, Museum and Amirthi Zoological Park near Vellore. The 

Places visited were very interesting and beautiful, Students learned about the Historical 

background of the Vellore Fort and its importance in Indian History. The Zoological Park is 

situated 20 Km from Vellore. The climate was very pleasant and students enjoyed watching 

different types of birds and animals.  

  Vellore Fort: 

 

 



  Museum (Vellore Fort): 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Amirthi Zoological Park ( Puthur, Vellore District) 

 

 

 

 

  


